
 

 
 
The honor roll breakfast for grades 11 & 12 will be on Thursday, October 12th.  If you did not get a letter and 

were on the honor roll, please see Mrs. Spellman ASAP in the 11-12 main office 2nd floor.  Please do not wait 

until the day of the breakfast. 

 

There will be a Disc Golf Club meeting Thursday, October 12th, in room 8-11 after school. New members 

welcome.  

 
The Variety Show is happening this Thursday night! Come and be entertained by singers, dancers, illusionists and even 

our very own teachers! Yes that’s right, Mr. Fleck, Mr. Klos, Mr. Kaszuba are some of the faculty members that will shine 

on stage! Show starts at 7 pm and is $5.00 at the door.    

 

Amnesty International will meet after school on Thursday in room 109. Come out and make a difference! 

 

The Chess Club will meet on Monday & Tuesday the 16th and 17th in room 109 after school. Anyone 

interested in playing is welcome. 

 

The Color Run that was scheduled for October 28th, has been cancelled due to lack of participants. 

 

“There will be an Art Club meeting on Monday, October 16 after school in room 7-2.  All are welcome to join – 

new ideas and creativity are welcome!!” 

 

Students in grades 9-11, if you missed pictures on the 19th, or you want a retake for your picture, please go 
to the main office of your grade level and sign up on the sheet. Even if you are not purchasing pictures, 
everyone needs to take a picture for an ID.  Retakes will be Thursday, October 26th.  You will not be able to 
have a make-up picture taken if you do not have an appointment. 

 

Attention juniors and seniors: We have started college visits in Guidance!  Please check Naviance to see who is 

visiting and to sign up to meet the representatives of the schools in the Career Center in Guidance. 

 

Any student who has a library obligation for a summer reading book will not be allowed to purchase a 

ticket for the Homecoming Dance.  You only have one more week until tickets go on sale. Please take care 

of this today. 

 
Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more discount you will 

receive.  

 

There will be a GSA meeting on Tuesday, October 17th in room 5-0 after school, all are welcome. 
 

SNN will present a night time version of Southern Family Feud on Tuesday, October 17th.  Applications were placed in 
home room folders yesterday. Teams are now being accepted on a first come basis.  For more information stop by the 

TV Studio in room 100 to pick up your teams applications.  Act fast though, the first 12 teams submitting their 
applications with the $25.00 fee will be playing Southern Family Feud on October 12th! 
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